

## Georgia Department of Behavioral Health & Developmental Disabilities

Judy Fitzgerald, Commissioner

Division of Developmental Disabilities

## **MEMORANDUM**

**TO:** DBHDD Family Support Providers

**FROM:** Amy Riedesel, Director of Community Services

**DATE:** March 21, 2020

**RE:** COVID-19 response and Division of Developmental Disabilities Operations

DBHDD is appreciative of all the hard working you are doing on behalf of families who utilize Family Support Services. We are working diligently to navigate concerns and make decisions to meet needs. At this time, DBHDD is asking Family Support Providers to remain within their contractual budget allocations for SFY20.

DBHDD will continue to monitor the situation and update you as soon as possible with any programmatic decisions. Please continue to utilize PIMS to submit questions and concerns. DBHDD is using this program to track issues. PIMS can be reached via the hyperlink at: <a href="PIMS">PIMS</a>

Also, please take precautions based on the guidance of the CDC and Department of Public Health. The most up to date information is available from the CDC and Georgia Department of Public Health and can be found at <a href="www.dph.georgia.gov/">www.dph.georgia.gov/</a> and <a href="www.dph.georgia.gov/">w

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation.